
CAFH Media Statement 

Hello everyone!   My name is Lisa Janssen, I am the Partnership and Development Manager for 

the Children’s Aid Foundation of Halton.   WELCOME! 

The Children’s Aid Foundation of Halton and the Halton Children’s Aid Society’s - Bridging the 

Gap Team - In collaboration with our valued partners at Home Depot Burlington, our are proud 

to present the first annual Moonlight on Mainway Walk!!! 

We’ are coming together this evening to raise awareness and spark action! 

The motivation behind this event is to draw attention to a critical issue  

----- youth homelessness and the program that supports the youth who are struggling ----- 

 Bridging the Gap or BTG. 

BTG provides support for youth facing homelessness or who are at risk of becoming   homeless. 

The Children’s Aid Foundation of Halton is the charitable arm of the Halton Children's Aid 

 Society - we see firsthand the devastating impact that homelessness has on the lives of young 

people.   

It’s a reality that no one should have to face, especially during their formative years. That’s  

why we’re committed to working together to provide support, resources, and hope for those 

who need it most.  

 

The Moonlight on Mainway event is more than just a fundraiser – it’s a call to action! 

 It’s a reminder that we all have a role to play in supporting vulnerable youth and to help them 

thrive.  

Your contributions will support the Halton Children’s Aid Society’s efforts to provide essential 

services and support to youth in need. 

To our donors, sponsors, supporters, volunteers, and everyone present this evening --- we 

extend our heartfelt thanks for your generosity and commitment to this cause  

Thank you for participating in the Moonlight on Mainway event!  


